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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this newsletter finds you well as we embark on another exciting academic year at Eccleston CE 
Primary School. It has been a pleasure to welcome our pupils back, and I am delighted to report that 
we have had a great first week. The enthusiasm and energy displayed by our pupils have set a positive 
tone for the term ahead, and I am truly excited to work alongside you all in nurturing their growth and 
development. 

I am pleased to announce that from next week, we will be implementing Class Dojo as our new 
communication platform. This innovative tool will enhance our ability to share updates about your 
child's progress and school activities. You can expect a detailed email with further information shortly. 

Our school community has much to celebrate this week. Two of our pupils have received the Chester 
FC season tickets for this weekend, offering them a wonderful opportunity to enjoy a live football 
matches. In our Collective Worship, we have been learning The Grace, fostering a sense of spirituality 
and togetherness. Additionally, our Year 4 pupils are set to commence their brass tuition on Tuesday. 
They will be bringing home instruments, marking the beginning of an exciting musical journey. 

I kindly request that all Read Write Inc books be returned to school. Please take a moment to look 
around your homes to ensure none have been overlooked. 

Regarding PE, please note the following schedule for Week 1: 

 Monday: All classes to wear PE kits 
 Tuesday: Squirrels and Foxes to wear PE kits 
 Friday: Rabbits and Badgers to wear PE kits 

Several important dates are on the horizon. On Wednesday, 11th September at 12pm, we will be 
hosting our New Starters Parent lunch. Later that day, at 3:15pm and 3:45pm, parents of pupils in 
Squirrels, Badgers, and Foxes classes are invited to meet-the-teacher sessions in their child's classroom. 
We also encourage families to attend the Harvest Messy Church on Sunday, 15th September at 
10:45am. 
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Lastly, we will be participating in Jeans for Genes day on Friday, 20th September. Pupils are invited to 
wear jeans with their school tops, with a suggested donation of £1 to support this worthy cause. 

As we move forward into this new academic year, I am filled with optimism about the learning and 
growth that lies ahead. Your continued support and engagement are invaluable to our school 
community, and I look forward to working closely with you all. 

 

Kind regards 

Kathryn Rees-Wright 
Headteacher 
 


